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I'm writing in support of the amendment. As someone who works in the field of architecture I am
familiar with how difficult the current appeals process is and how this is especially harmful for
affordable housing projects that have tight budgets and less financial support. Portland needs to
build more housing, this amendment can help. Thank you 
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